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Notice to the Homeowners and Occupants
Re: Railway Street - Watermain Relining

Beginning June6,2O22

THE TOWNSHIP OF N/P/GON'S 2022 ROAD CAPITAL PROJECT /S RELIN/NG THE
WATERMAIA/ SERY/NG RAILWAY SIREET FROM NINTH SIREET TO SIXTH SIREET.

The proposed construction includes the following work

. The installation of a temporary watermain to the residents on Railway Street impacted by this
project

. The replacement of aged valves
o Placing a cement mortar lining in the existing 150 mm (six inch) diameter watermain
. Disinfecting the watermain after construction
. Collection of microbiological samples before placing the watermain back into service
. The project is expected to start June 6, 2022 and is expected to be complete by June 10, 2022.

The watermain will be back in service shortly thereafter
o Valve replacement will commence afterward the relining is complete

For those who do not have rear yard vehicular access

. No significant impact is expected to access individual properties

Socia! Events during Construction Period

. lf you have any special event, e,g. wedding, family reunion, please advise and we will try to make
some accommodation (adjust the Work Plan).

We thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation through the construction period

Geoff Aitken, Public Works Superintendent

lf you have any question or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me:

Mr. Geoff Aitken Public Works
Phone: (807) 887-3135 ext.228
Email : geoffaitken@nipigon. net


